



Brendan Hegarty Chief Executive

Building Control & Licensing

E-Mail: mark.kavanagh@fermanaghomagh.com

Our Ref: F/2011/0631 MPK/JV

06 December 2019

This application is being dealt with by: Mark P Kavanagh

Dear Sir

Re: Erection of dwelling & garage at Caldragh, Kinawley

I refer to your email dated 20 November 2019 regarding above.

I write to confirm the foundation trenches for the above dwelling were inspected on the 02 August 2011.

Please find enclosed receipt for your payment of £25.00, Receipt Number 603374.

Yours faithfully

Gregory Young

Head of Building Control & Licensing